
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To: MCLA Faculty 

 

From: Cynthia Brown, Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

Date: May 17, 2017 

 

Re: Faculty Incentive Awards for 2017 

 

I am pleased share with you all that the selection committee has completed its work and made 

their choices for this year’s Faculty Incentive Awards.  The results are as follows: 

 

Mike Birch for his sabbatical research, “Developing Historical Contexts for Popular 

Meanings of Madness and New Narrative Types in Mental Health Storytelling” 

 

Tom Byrne for his research, “Investigating the Utility of Invertebrates for use in 

Conditioned Place Preference Assays” 

 

Anne Goodwin for her research, “Identification and Classification of Sea Anemones” 

 

Anna Jaysane-Darr for her research, “Autism Treatment in Educational Settings in Cape 

Town” 

 

Frances Jones-Sneed for her project, “Teaching Race” 

 

Melanie Mowinski for her project, “We the People: Exhibition, Conversation and 

Curriculum Development” 

 

Please join me in congratulating these awardees. And thanks too, to those who served on the 

selection committee. 

 

 

 

cc:  President James Birge  

       Dean Monica Joslin 


